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IESMD Office Closed on Dec. 16

The International Student Support Section of the International Education and
Student Mobility Division (IESMD) will be moving to the basement of the building
“Yoshida International House” on the Yoshida-South Campus. Due to the
move, the IESMD services will not be available on December 16" (Wed.).

We apologize for inconvenience this may cause, and thank you for your
understanding.

International Education and Student Mobility Division
Kyoto University



